
 

 

Letter to District 10 (AK, ID, MT, OR & WA) Re: Boise Center Shutdown 
 
Ray McCready 
January 3, 2018 
 

 
Beautiful downtown Boise, Idao 

 
Dear all, this is to inform you that the house that has served since the 1970’s as the church center in Boise 
Idaho has recently been sold, as it no longer was in the condition to serve our needs. 
 
Consequently, we are looking to volunteers, persons to assist in sorting and then discarding unwanted 
items, and in helping to move the Beresford family and their things either to a storage unit or (as 
available) their new living place. Currently the main work is planned for January 18-20, Thursday to 
Saturday, but as other dates may become available, please watch your local church bulletin for updates. 
 
Able volunteers should be fit physically and ready to be flexible in working with M. Beresford for the 
sorting. As possible, Rev. Larry Krishnek, who joined in Boise and has family in the area, will be there 
around that time to assist in helping to direct the process. 
 
For those willing and able to go to assist this very important work in Boise, District-10 is willing to 
reimburse for travel expenses, including gas or air fare, and also for short-term stay in a Boise motel, 
using room sharing as possible. As usual, please be ready to provide receipts to receive reimbursement. 
 
A good scenario would be for someone with a truck who can go, or the local director may rent a suitable 
truck locally, along with a dumpster for discards. 
 
For communication about this important project, please ask your local pastor, or contact me directly, as I 
have volunteered to act as a communication central point, in my capacity as Chairman for the District-10 
Council. My mobile phone number is 206-595-xxxx; if I do not answer when you call please either send 
me a text or leave a voice message. 
 
For those unable to go but wanting to assist, please feel welcome to make a targeted donation, by check 
with “Boise Center Project” in the memo area. The District bookkeeper is Itsuko Bodzewski, and the 
address to send donations: Family Federation Boise Project, 6601 NE Windermere Rd, Seattle, WA 
98015. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Ray McCready 
Chair, District-10 FFWPU Council 
 


